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BIML note: 

The Memorandum of Understanding between ILAC, the IAF and the OIML, signed in 2010, has been 
reviewed by the three organizations. No substantial changes have been proposed, other than to extend the 
review period from three to five years. Other changes are editorial. 

The new MoU, signed on 16th October 2014 at the occasion of the IAF-ILAC Joint General Assembly in 
Vancouver, is reproduced on the following pages. 








